
                 May 2025 

                       WESLEY SUNDAY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

  

Happy Spring… 

Have you taken a moment to notice the mini canvas artwork 

hanging up in Brewer Hall? Our Sunday School classrooms took a 

moment to enjoy a drizzly morning walk outside, so that we could 

search for signs of God during one of our Ten Character Traits of 

Jesus lessons. We split up into a few small groups, then we very 

happily searched and announced our findings of the feeling of wind 

on our faces, cold rain on our hands. We could even hear the 

difference of two Blue Jays and a Robin singing among the trees.  

We then came back inside and made the mini canvas drawings of 

our time outside together. Some artwork is what the children 

experienced that day, some artwork is what they remember from 

warmer days, some artwork is what they wish they could see.  

During the month of May, we will be working on Bible sensory 

exploring. Using one of our five senses each week we will develop a 

deeper understanding of Jesus’ disciple lessons through fun hands-

on science learning. We started last week with the story of Thomas 

believes, using our sense of SIGHT.  Any artwork or pictures from 

these lesson weeks will be displayed upstairs in the hallway. 

                                                                            -Rhianna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Director: Rhianna Burke                                                                                                          

Email: education@wesleyworc.org 

 

Upcoming Events 

Confirmation 2025 

Classes: March 2nd- May 18th  

Confirmation:  June 15th 

Reach out to Pastor Moo, 

Joseph Fletcher, or Joseph 

Wilson with any questions. 

*Sunday School children will 

stay in church service for this 

event on 6/15. 

______________________ 

2025 Vacation Bible 

School 

VBS: July 28th-July 31st 

Dinner @ 5pm 

VBS @ 530pm-730pm.  

Dinner will be served. Our first 
VBS lesson will be at our 

regular Sunday School 
timeframe on July 27th to 

accommodate any families 
not able to make it during the 

week. Volunteer and Child 
Registration signup sheets 
will be in Brewer Hall each 

Sunday starting in May. 
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